
NEWSLETTER

09.02.2024 End of Term 3
19.02.2024 INSET DAY
20.02.2024 Start of Term 4
20.02.2024 Class 3 Swimming
21.02.2024 Parents Evening letter out 24.1.24)
22.02.2024 Parents Evening (letter out 24.1.24)
22.02.2024 GirlGuiding ‘Thinking Day’ (see editorial)
23.02.2024 Year 6 to Lifeskills (letter 10.1.24) 
27.02.2024 Class 3 Swimming
07.03.2024 World Book Day (letter out 8.2.24)
08.03.2024 Mother's Day Shop (details to follow)
11.03.2024 Braeburn Class to ‘Hear My Voice’ (details 
to follow)
14.03.2024 ‘Life Cycle’ – Years 4&5 (details to follow)
15.03.2024 ‘Life Cycle’ – Years 4&5 (details to follow)
15.03.2024 Red Nose Day (details to follow)
21.03.2024 ‘Life Cycle’ – Years 4&5 (details to follow)
21.03.2024 Travelling Book Fair (details to follow)
22.03.2024 ‘Life Cycle’ – Years 4&5 (details to follow)
25.03.2024 Tulip Photography – Leavers/Class Groups
28.03.2024 End of Term 4

Dear families,

We have enjoyed another busy term with many exciting events in addition to our normal curriculum 

provision; one of which was Number Day and thank you for supporting this event. We will reveal 

the total raised for the NSPCC after half term. 

As we look forward to Term 4 the pace doesn’t stop and we have World Book Day and Comic 

Relief to look forward to, alongside other events. Please see below for our Term 4 dates and our 

Book Day letter for more details. 

In premises updates, we are thrilled that our hall ramp is being replaced over half term, aswell as 

new blinds for the school hall. We continue to work hard to improve our school premises with the 

little funds we have and were delighted that the WLT have supported us in fixing our ramp. A thank 

you to the PTFA for contributing to our school blinds.  We are hopeful we will be able to order our 

Chrome books after half term aswell, thanks to your fundraising efforts at our Christmas Fair. 

Our work on a school based APP is ongoing and we are hopeful and excited to launch this after 

half term.

Thank you for all of your support this term and we wish you a happy, healthy and restful half term.

Mrs Richardson 

Lorna Richardson

Please ensure lunches are ordered by 

9am daily and discussed with your 

child/ren to avoid requests to change 

their orders! Thank you.

Monday 19th February is an

 INSET DAY

School is closed to pupils, and Term 4 starts 

for pupils on Tuesday 20th February

Have a lovely break, and please make sure 

your children come back rested, in the correct 

uniform, looking smart and ready to learn!

I S S U E  1 0  –  F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 4

CALENDAR DATESREMINDERS

S A N D F O R D  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

E X E C U T I V E  H E A D T E A C H E R ’ S  W E L C O M E



CREW POINTS FOR THE LAST WEEK OF TERM

CREW POINTS FOR THIS WEEK

CO-OPERATIVE

Safeguarding our children is everyone’s responsibility

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Angie Stevens

 Deputy Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Lorna Richardson, Mrs Sara Gooding, Miss Sam Momber

TOLERANCE
Learning Power British Value

Our goal is a nurturing 
community that expects respect, 

encourages creativity and 
embraces aspiration 

w.c 29.1.24 Work Work Conduct Conduct

Week Term Week Term

Milligan 119 264 46 137

Carroll 101 251 49 145

Wilson 153 252 44 121

Zephaniah 104 239 47 145

w.c 5.2.24 Work Work Conduct Conduct

Week Term Week Term

Milligan 67 314 30 159

Carroll 70 321 32 177

Wilson 66 318 26 147

Zephaniah 65 304 30 175
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Congratulations to the following pupils, who have achieved Bronze Awards:

Milligan: Jayon U-G (Braeburn), Teja T-M (Braeburn)
 
Carroll: Roux C (Braeburn)

Wilson: Annie McC (Braeburn), Emilia W (Redstreak), Lockie B (Dabinett)

Zephaniah: Cooper S (Braeburn), Darcy H-K (Hasting), Oscar L (Braeburn)
 

And to the following pupils who have achieved Silver Awards:

Milligan: Harry H (Redstreak), Daisy L-V (Hasting)

Carroll: Alys J (Braeburn)

Zephaniah: Alex B (Hasting)
 

Also, to the following pupils who have achieved Gold Awards:

Milligan: Harry L (Hasting)
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GIRLGUIDING ‘THINKING DAY’ 

You may already be aware that 22nd February is a very special day in the 
Girlguiding calendar. It is when Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Rangers and Young 
Leaders celebrate the birthday of our founders, Lady Olave Baden Powell, and her 
husband, Sir Robert Baden Powell.

On this day, these groups think of all the thousands of girls, in the many countries 
of the world, who are part of the Girlguiding organisation and of the World 
Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts. There are Girl Guides and Girl Scouts in 
128 different countries all over the world and they try at this time of year to 
encourage the girls to learn something about at least one of these countries and 
the type of activities they enjoy.

Traditionally members of Girlguiding have worn their guiding uniform to school 
when 22nd February has fallen on a school day and this year it falls on the 
Thursday after half term. To mark this memorable day, we will be happy for the 
girls in our school who belong to the Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Rangers and 
Young Leaders of Strawberry Line units, as well as the other groups of the 
surrounding area to wear guiding uniform to school on Thursday 22nd February.

Wearing their uniforms helps them to identify other girls who may be members in 
groups other than their own; maybe fostering new friendships. 
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